Castle Canoe Club Committee Meeting

Held at the Brownswood Tavern on 9th September 2008
 

Present: 
Nick Fagerlund 

Paul Wathan 

Ian Tokelove 

David Ellis 

Lindsay Hough
Jonathan Males 

 

Apologies:
Mark Rowe 



Carmen Aitken (stood down from the committee)
Susan Webster


Minutes of last meeting

Minutes agreed with Paul’s e-mail corrected to Treasurer’s report
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Officers Reports

Treasurer

2007/08 club accounts have now been audited by Ralph Wilsin, Chartered Accountant.  End of year position (after known liabilities) was + £1,226.
 

So far this financial year we have received £3,755 in membership fees and expended £401.89.
 

We currently owe GLL the following:
 

Rent: 25/40ths of £3,755 = £2,346.88 
10 no. Paddle Clinics: £400
 

Thus we currently have expendable assets of £1,833.23 at our disposal.  
Information Officer:
Web site has gone down – Castlecanoeclub.org but Castlecanoeclub.co.uk still works

Reason: person who set it up did so under his own name and we did not have passwords.

Ian has purchased additional sites and will create a mirror site.
Ian will ensure a handover document is prepared for the next post holder so that all password etc can be handed on.

 

Social:
No BBQ due to the lack of response and bad weather.
 

Safety:
The following people did not attend their allocated duty session

Phil Carlson

Elise Buddle

Laurraine Gammon

Jeremy Gay

Action Points

Safety Officer to write to the above and inform them that their membership of the club has been suspended for 3 months, this is to start from the date of the meeting.

Safety Officer to produce list and add it to the information available for the duty officer. Duty officer to challenge any person on the band list and not allow them to paddle. Support to be provided by committee members – GLL staff can also be approached for support.

Contacting people for duty – as well as e-mailing phone calls will also be made to ensure that the person can cover the duty session.

Information officer to add the duty rota to the web page. Safety officer to provide the necessary information.

 

DE to provide PW with updated rota and phone numbers to ensure duty is covered whilst he is on honeymoon.

Membership:
 

107 members

Club Signage – agreed to move forward with two signs subject to GLL approval.
 

Communications:
No Report as Carmen has left the committee.

Agreed that we needed a form of regular communication with members – probably every two weeks. 

Person to send all communications not decided.

 

News letter:
Latest newsletter sent 2 weeks ago.

Copies to be taken to club for distribution.

General discussion over the future of the newsletter, the production of which is part of the agreement with GLL and in the constitution.

Agreed that at next meeting would devote time to discussion of content of the newsletter and its future.

NB: not able to stop the newsletter without talking to GLL and changing the constitution. 

 
Chair:
Will check on the paddle clinics

Lockers – will follow up with GLL on this issue. But no new incidents reported since last meeting.

Parking – will follow up with GLL.
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AOB

Trip to the Wye- well attended (despite the weather), but only one person from Castle (who was not also  member of Regents) attended the trip. Highlights the argument that in general Castle members are not interested in weekend trips, and those that are join Regents.  
Pool session

Options are Britannia and Kings Hall Leisure Centre, 39 Lower Clapton Road, E5 0NU (tel. 020 8985 2158).  This is a bigger pool with no sloping "shallow" end so is better for practicing the wet stuff without the danger of bashing your head on the bottom.  There are also already GLL boats there provided by West Reservoir so no need use Regents' equipment.  Not sure how many kayaks / paddles - Nick to check this out and confirm we can have use of them.

Rota for attendance of pool session by committee members to collect monies and provide general assistance

October Nick

November David / Lindsay

December Paul

Jan David

Feb

March
Date of Next Meeting 11th November 2008 

